
From: 	 Jaffe, David 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, February 02, 2011 12:12 PM 

To: 	 Trusty, James; Gwinn, Laura 

Subject: 	 Not good 

Are you aware of this? This appears to be Fast and Furious: 

http://www.washingtonpost.com/wp-

dyn/content/article/2011/02/01/AR2011020106366.html?hpid=topnews  

DOJ-FF-02606 


	Page 1

